
 

 
 
March 25, 2019 
 

Eastern Area –  Pittsburgh Plant Temporary Closure – Pittsburgh District 
 
 

Pittsburgh District 
 
Due to a chemical spill, the following plant is closed until further notice.  
 

 Pittsburgh NDC, 300 Brush Creek Rd, Warrendale, PA 15095 
 
All drop shipments are being diverted to the following location. 
 

 Pennwood, 51 Pennwood Pl, Warrendale, PA 15086 
 
We will provide more details once available.  
 
 
 
 

                          

### 

  
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
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